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Glenluce Primary School

Newsletter – 23rd February 2016
I hope all the children enjoyed their February break, irrespective of the rain.  At least we are getting some drier, more settled weather this week.  It’s been a pretty torrid time.  
Nursery Renovations

Work started in the nursery yesterday as planned.  The renovations should be completed by the end of the Easter holidays.

Football League
Well done to the team who broke their duck last night and won their first game.  If there are any other parents who wish to support with the football coaching then I’m sure Mrs. Teears would be absolutely delighted.  Please contact the school if you are able to offer support.

Rugby Sessions

Campbell McGregor from Wigtownshire Rugby Club will be coming in on Wednesday mornings to give the pupils who attend the Thursday afternoon rugby sessions with me an additional training boost.  The children involved should bring appropriate kit.
Football Sessions

Last term Alan Jenkins came in and took the P.1/2 and P.3/4 children for football sessions.  This term he will be coaching P.5/6 and P.6/7 children.  These sessions will take place on Wednesday afternoons during school time.  Children should bring their P.E. kits.

Rugby Training
Rugby training will take place this Thursday from 3.00 p.m. until 4.00 p.m.
Scottish Night

Thank you to everyone who supported this event.  It was very well attended and appeared to be enjoyed by all.  Once again, the children were a real credit to us all.
Uniforms

If anyone is requiring a uniform, we will be sending away our next order on Thursday, 3rd March.  We also have a limited range of stock available at the school.

Parent Council

The next Parent Council meeting will take place on Tuesday, 1st March at 6.30p.m.  If you have any issues that you wish to be included on the Agenda, then please contact myself or any member of the Parent Council.

Glenluce Primary 50th Anniversary Celebration

We hope to have events in the final term to celebrate the 50th anniversary of the school opening.  It has been discussed at the P.T.A., and the conclusion that we came to was that a one of committee to steer events should be created.  This is separate from the P.T.A. and would only run for the duration required for the celebrations.  We are seeking individuals who feel that they can represent the whole school community and ensure that the celebration meets the expectations of everyone.  Please give this careful consideration as fifty years is an important event in a school’s timeline.
I really appreciate all your support with our school.  If there are any issues or questions that you wish answered, then please feel welcome to contact me at any time.  If you have any suggestions appropriate to the Parent Council or P.T.A., then your opinions and views are always appreciated.  We are also always looking for new members for both these organisations and indeed everyone should feel welcome to attend.
Kindest regards,
James D. Ferguson.  
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